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Mr. Lanny J. Linehan
P.O. Box 6192 IN RESPONSE REFER
Minneapolis, MN 55406 TO F01A-82-333

Dear Mr. Linehan:

This is in response to your letter dated July 21, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
report on the accident at the Idaho Falls nuclear reactor on Janaury 5,
1961.

The documents listed on Appendix A have already been made available for
public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),
1717 H Street, N.W. , Washington, DC 20555. These documents are on
microfiche. The charge for reproducing microfiche to paper is ($0.24)
per page. The charge for reproducing microfiche to microfiche is
($0.22) per page. Copies of the documents can be purchased by writing
directly to the PDR and requesting F0IA-79-112 (HUNTER) and indicate
whether you want paper or microfiche. (The documents total 13 pages).
Upon your agreement to pay the reproduction charges, the PDR will

'

arrange for the records to be reproduced by Literature Research Company,
a private reproduction contractor serving the PDR. You will be billed
by Literature Research Company for the reproduction charges, plus tax
and postage.

Sinc rely,

,A.

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Re: F01A.82-333

APPENDIX A
.
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1. AEC Press Announcement No. E-326 dated September 24,1962, a '

memorandum attachment dated September 5,1962 titled " FINAL
REPORT OF THE SL-l BOARD OF INVESTIGATION" to A. R. Luedecke
from C. A. Nelson. -

2. " Final Report on the SL-1 Incident, January 3,1961 by the General
Manager's Board of Investigation".
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